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Dear families,  
 
Another great week at Little London! 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Here are this week’s attendance figures. The 
attendance prizes for next week with extra break 
time go to Katherine Johnson class in Key Stage 2 and 
Curious Caterpillars class in EY and KS1! 
 
 

 
ATTENDANCE CALLS 
As a reminder, you MUST call or visit the school office 
if your child is unwell, we cannot accept text 
messages, emails or Class Dojo notifications from you 
to tell us your child is absent, as there is a risk we may 
miss these messages and call or visit you anyway.  
 
We will sometimes visit you on the first or second day 
of absence, if we have any concerns or if your child 
already has very low attendance. Otherwise we may 
call to your home on the second day. If we have not 
seen your child for three days, especially if this spans 

a weekend, we will certainly visit on day three, to see 
if there is any help we can offer or any food/support 
you may need. Thank you for your support with 
attendance. 
 
UNIFORM 
Please remember to send your children in completely 
black shoes or trainers to school. The rest of our 
uniform is black trousers or skirt and a royal blue 
jumper. PE Kit is black joggers /shorts, or navy shorts, 
a black T-shirt or one in the colour of your year group, 
and a completely plain black jumper or hoodie. Do 
not send your child in clothing with pictures, writing 
or large brands on show otherwise we will have to ask 
them to change into an alternative spare kit.  
 
INSPIRATIONAL CHILDREN 
We have now chosen our inspirational children for 
each year group, for the Autumn Term. Letters will be 
going out this week to invite the families of the 
winners to a special assembly next Friday 26th 
January.  
 
CLASS DOJO  
Some parents are struggling to access Class Dojo. If 
you are finding this a problem, please see your child’s 
teacher and we can help. 
 
COFFEE MORNING 
Today we hosted our first coffee morning of 2024 
and it was lovely to use our new Community Hub in 
the Upper School building. Hopefully we will see 
more of you next week when PCSO Sam Pemberton 
will be joining us to chat about community matters.  
 
BALLET 
We were famous again this week! My Mayfield and 
the ballet superstars were featured on Look North 
and Calendar news this week. Mr Mayfield has 
shared the link on Dojo for the news article. We are 
really proud of our dancers and can’t wait to see 
them develop! 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Sam Done      Kelsey Thackray  
Interim Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 
 

Year group Class name Attendance  

Reception Hardworking Hippos 84.1% 

Curious Caterpillars 95.7% 
1 Millie Bright 86.7% 

Julia Donaldson 93.5% 

Malala Yousafzai 87.9% 
2 Sir David Attenborough 89.2% 

Rosa Parks 91.5% 
3 Kevin Sinfield 89.3% 

Martin Luther King 91% 
4 Michael Jordan  94.8% 

Nelson Mandela  87.2% 
5 Sir Mo Farah 84.8% 

Marcus Rashford  93.8% 
6 Katherine Johnson 99.3% 

Tim Peake  91.3% 
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Year 
group 

Class name Star Award  Achievement 
Award 

Reception Curious Caterpillars Kayvan A Aws A 

Hardworking Hippos Baylasan A M'Bali D 

1 Millie Bright Ghufraan S Payam M 

Julia Donaldson Louie R Shreya V 

Malala Yousafzai Beteal W Drud J 

2 Rosa Parks Bahar S Idea A 

Sir David Attenborough  Milkessa Mosisa 

3 Kevin Sinfield Aleeza J Jumanah A 

Martin Luther King Herbana Y Yasmin D-F 

4 Michael Jordan Milan T Dylan G 

Nelson Mandela Sara R Alayna K 

5 Sir Mo Farah Eleza m Bareen A 

Marcus Rashford Ruth F Hamda I 

6 Katherine Johnson Jahnila A-B Aisha A 

Tim Peake Aisha A Hussein H 


